
West Virginia University at Parkersburg V-17
March 28, 2001 Page 1

Title: #V-17.  Credit Articulation with Other Institutions

Date: March 28, 2001 (replaces version dated May 29, 1990)

West Virginia University at Parkersburg will recognize vocational
or technical training completed at certain other institutions and
grant appropriate credit to students who have completed such
training, as follows:

RESA V Vocational Schools.  WVUP maintains articulation agreements
with the four state vocational schools located in Regional
Educational Service Area V of the State of West Virginia and, in
certain instances, with vocational schools in other RESA
jurisdictions and with public high schools.  Students who complete
curricula outlined in such articulation agreements will be
eligible to receive college credit after they have enrolled at
WVUP.  Vocational schools or high schools will provide
verification that students have fulfilled requirements outlined in
articulation agreements, and the Registrar will list articulated
credit on a student's official transcript after that student has
completed at least 12 hours' credit in courses numbered above 100
at WVUP with a cumulative grade-point average of 2.0 or higher.

Other State Vocational Schools.  Students entering WVUP after
completing vocational training at state vocational schools in
other RESA juristictions may be eligible to receive articulated
vocational credit as a result of that training.  Certain
restrictions apply.  (1) The vocational school in which a student
completed training must have a valid articulation agreement in
effect with a state college located in the RESA district in which
the vocational school is located; (2) A copy of the articulation
agreement must be filed together with verification that the
student has fulfilled all obligations outlined in that agreement;
and (3) the request for credit must be reviewed by the appropriate
Division Chair (or his or her designee), and the Division Chair
shall verify appropriate credit to the Registrar. Such credit may
be added to the student's transcript only after the student has
completed a minimum of 12 credit hours in courses numbered above
100 at WVUP with a cumulative grade-point average of 2.0 or
higher.
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Police Academies.  Students entering the WVU at Parkersburg
Criminal Justice program who have previously completed training at
any police academy or any state authorized correctional academy
may request credit for entry-level courses in Criminal Justice.
In each case, the following restrictions shall apply:  (1)
verification of completion of training must be presented by the
student; (2) the Coordinator of the Criminal Justice program must
review the student's performance at any police academy or
correctional academy and must conclude the level of college credit
which can be granted, based upon the hours of training, the fields
of training, and the levels of achievement; (3) the Coordinator's
recommendations on credit must be reviewed and approved by the
Division Chair; and (4) the Division Chair must send
recommendations for credit to the Registrar.  Credit may be added
to the student's transcript only after the student has completed a
minimum of 12 credit hours in courses numbered above 100 at WVU at
Parkersburg with a cumulative grade-point average of 2.0 or
higher.


